# Cauldwell School



# Cubs Newsletter Week 13

# This Week

This week the children have been completing lots of Christmas activities.....they have written letters to Santa, made cards and filled stockings with their favourite toys. There have been lots of opportunities to talk about the children's experiences of this time of the year.

#### Reading

Please, please, please practice reading with your child every night!! Just 5-10 minutes every day makes an incredible difference in helping your child learn to read...especially at holiday time. Please remember that the red reading diary is for adults to write in....not the children. Please make sure your child has their reading pack in school every day. Thank you for your support.

# **End of Term**

Please note that the children finish at 2.30pm on Wednesday 20<sup>th</sup> December. Places are available at after school club should you need one. This enables the staff to take down Xmas decorations after the children have left, in preparation for the new Spring term.

The children return to school on Monday 8<sup>th</sup> January.

# Thank You!

The children have worked very hard to learn their songs for the Christmas production, Away in a Manger. We hope that you enjoyed watching the performance and thank you for your continued support. The staff in Cubs wish you all safe and merry Christmas.